
From: Julie Fitzwater <jfitzwa@linfield.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 5:31 PM 
Subject: UPDATES to on-campus clinical policies 
 
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students, 
  
I want to commend everyone on the exemplary care you have taken to keep our community 
safe and prevent COVID infections. We still need to mask, physical distance, and screen 
ourselves daily for new symptoms, but there are some updates to our COVID policies. I have 
attached the Spring21 COVID policy document with changes in yellow highlight.  
During on-

https://linfield.edu/assets/files/covid/springSONcovidpolicy.pdf
/academics/nursing/index.html

